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12th October 2021 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Each year we host an Awards Event to celebrate the many achievements of the 

students in our school. Unfortunately, due to COVID restrictions we have made the 

difficult decision not to invite parents to this event and will instead host the event 

during the school day. 

In order to minimise disruption to lessons, we plan for the event to take 

approximately 30 minutes and winners will be notified on the day. The event will 

take place on Wednesday, 20th October. 

Thank you in advance for your understanding. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Zoe Boyle 

Miss Zoe Boyle 

Had of Year 10 
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